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Friday, 21st April 2017 

Sun Safety 

Please could you ensure that your children are sent to school with sun caps on sunny days. As the 

weather is changeable, please could we ask that sun cream is applied before coming to school. Any sun 

cream brought into school should be clearly labelled with your child’s name. Children have had an     

assembly this week from the RNLI about beach and water safety.  

Surf Action 

Surf Action is a charity who supports serving and former members of the Armed Forces, Emergency Services 

and their families who suffer the effects of physical or psychological injury or have difficulty re-adjusting to 

civilian life. Their surfing activities help families to engage with regular activity, build friendships and have fun! 

To have a friendly chat with like-minded people please call 01736 365645 or email them at                             

info@surfaction.co.uk. Thank you. 

Tempest Photography 

Just a reminder that Tempest will be in to take class and group photographs on Tuesday 23rd May 2017. 

Fairy Tale Tree 

On Wednesday evening a magical and mystical tree appeared outside 

our Foundation classes. Please do head down to take a look! 

London Marathon 

We would like to wish a few of our parents good luck for the weekend. Kirsty Medlock, Naomi Ward and Vicky 

Parkes are running the London Marathon on Sunday! Thank you for supporting today’s non-uniform day. 

After School Clubs 

We still have spaces available in our KS2 ‘Street Dance’ club which takes place after school on a Thursday in 

the school hall. Please contact the school office if you would like to register your child for this club. Keep a look 

out for other club letters over the next few weeks. 

Sleep Workshops by SCOPE 

SCOPE are offering a free workshop for parents of children with additional needs. The session raises        

awareness of good sleep practice, strategies for parents and discussion time to share. Booking is essential and 

the session will be held at The Park Childrens Centre, Park Terrace, Falmouth, TR11 2DJ on Monday 15th May 

2017 from 10.00am - 2.00pm. Please contact Jessica Chapple on 01736 336602 or email                           

ehsclocality1@cornwall.gov.uk to secure your place. There are also additional dates available for these         

workshops at different venues. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

mailto:info@surfaction.co.uk
mailto:ehsclocality1@cornwall.gov.uk


Weekly Attendance for W/C 17.04.17 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance % No. of 

Lates 

Sunbeams 100% 0 

Stars 97.2% 0 

1HT/NE 98.8% 0 

1CS 100% 1 

2HE 96.6% 0 

2KD 98.9% 0 

3AB 96.1% 0 

3SG/LV 96.0% 2 

4SC 100% 0 

4PL/HH 90.5% 1 

5RG 98.8% 0 

5SR 95.3% 0 

6KH 92.9% 2 

6KB 93.3% 0 

Next week our school menu will be on Red week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1CS and 

3SG/LV. The total collected over the Easter holidays 

was worth an amazing £95.32! 1CS collected £20.91 

which is a tremendous effort. Well done and thank 

you for continuing to send your recycling in. 

Thank you for your attendance at our Spring        

Celebration on the final day of term. We will be     

announcing how much we raised over the next couple 

of weeks once we have a final figure. 

Celebration of Work 

5SR returned to school with a fantastic attitude to 

work. They immediately began by building their 

problem-solving skills and deepening their knowledge 

of fractions. The children had to deduce the     

fraction of the whole rectangle which each shape 

represents. 

Michael and Mawgan independently and                 

impressively solved the black shape - the greatest 

challenge! 3/32! 

Date Event 

1st May 2017 Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

2nd May 2017 Year 1 Trip to Helston Railway 

2nd May 2017 Cross Country Fun Run and Results at Mullion School 

6th May 2017 Flora Day  

W/C 8th May 2017 KS2 SATs Week 

23rd May 2017 Tempest in to take Class / Group Photographs 

24th - 26th May 2017 Year 4 Residential Trip to Newquay 

W/C 29th May 2017 Half Term - School Closed 

21st July 2017 Final Day of School for Children 

24th - 26th July 2017 INSET Days - School Closed  

Active Kids Vouchers 

Thank you for collecting the Active Kids Vouchers 

from Sainsbury’s. We currently have a total of 

6,258! There is a box located at the school office so 

please keep sending these in. Many thanks. 


